
 ARE YOU OWED 

SOME OF NEW 

YORK’S $14 BILLION 

IN  

UNCLAIMED 

FUNDS?  

Staff  from State Comptroller Thomas P. DiNapoli’s office will be at Town Hall 

investigating funds owed to residents of  The Bronx from New York’s  

$14 Billion in Unclaimed Funds.  

 

 

Community Board 12, The Bronx 

Town Hall 

4101 White Plains Road 

The Bronx, NY  10466 
 

 

Tuesday, April 26, 10am - 6pm 

Wednesday, April 27, 10am - 6pm  

Thursday, April 28, 11am - 7pm 

Saturday, April 30, 10am - 6pm 

Tuesday, May 3, 10am - 6pm 

State Comptroller  

Thomas P. Dinapoli 

Event Sponsored By 


